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(L-R): CpIs Norman and Busch with students at Dieppe School.
Photo by Instructional Support Services Unit (ISSU)

* In a Broadcast recently, Commissioner J.P.R. Murray announced that the Senior Executive Committee had decided that the Training Academy was to 
revert to Division status and will be referred to as “Depot” Division. — Ed.

of the issues has contributed to a more effec­
tive and cooperative partnership.

“Depot” Division* 

Regina, Saskatchewan

We still have a long way to go — and a lot of 
learning and listening to do. Respect and un­
derstanding is a two-way path and both the com­
munity and the police must be prepared to do 
the work.

cation that was established in 1993 between 
“Depot” and Dieppe School, the Division was 
asked to assist with Remembrance Day Serv­
ices on November 10, 1994.

The winner of the 1994 Nicholson Cup was Reg. 
No. 44486, Cst. J.M.R. Ouimet, a member of 
Troop 7 ( 1993/94), for being the recruit in train­
ing who attained the highest rifle qualification 
score for the calendar year. Cst. Ouimet shot a 
score of 100/100-9x. He is presently posted at 
Bell Island Detachment, "B" Division, New­
foundland.

VETERANS’ NEWS The Toronto Division of 
the RCMP Veterans’ Association welcomed F. 
Aronovitch-Starr as a new member and pre­
sented Life Membership Certificates to: R. Bell, 
N. Craig, Dr. A. Evans, R. Ford, G. Gove, S. 
Hamilton, W. Jewett, C. Holman, J. Kerns, L. 
McCulloch, A. Mowat, H. Pounder and C. Bell.

TOP SHOOTERS The winner of the 1994 
Minto Cup was Reg. No. 44504, Cst. T.F. 
Woodall, a member of Troop 15 (1993/94), for 
being the recruit in training who attained the 
highest revolver qualification score for the cal­
endar year. Cst. Woodall shot a score of 299/ 
300-20x. He is presently posted at Dawson City 
Detachment, "M" Detachment, Yukon.

REMEMBRANCE DAYS CEREMONIES 
As a continuing tradition in detachments across 
Canada, members of “Depot” Division assist 
in Remembrance Day Services in their commu­
nity. In accordance with a Partnership in Edu-

English, they were simultaneously translated 
into Czech by two interpreters provided by the 
Czech Republic. Needless to say, it made for 
an interesting course.

A few months later, four instructors from “De­
pot” travelled to Prague, Czech Republic, to

CZECH VISIT Ten repre­
sentatives of the Czech Police 
attended a one-month instruc­
tional Techniques Course and 
a Systems Approach to Train­
ing and Development Course. 
This project was in response 
to a request for assistance 
from the Czech Minister of 
the Interior and was piloted 
by the International Training 
Branch in Ottawa. Although 
the courses were presented in
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Before the assembled school, Cpls L. Busch and 
R. Norman, whose fathers both served Over- 
seas with the Canadian Armed Forces during 
the Second World War, gave a short talk on the 
history of the Force and the participation of its 
members in Canada’s campaigns since Confed­
eration. Cpl. Norman played the traditional 
“Last Post”, a bugle call that residents in the 
area of Dieppe School have heard floating in 
the air from “Depot” Division for the past 112 
years.
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